SMARTPHONE FREE
CHILDHOOD

TALK & DISCUSSION

As parents, we are all concerned by the impact of
smartphones. This event is a chance to listen to an
informed speaker, to think about and discuss the
issues. Nova Eden of the Smart-Phone Free
Childhood campaign will speak and take questions.

Thursday, March 27th
7pm - 8:30pm

St Aidan’s VC Primary School,
Entrance: Stapleton Hall Road, N4 4RR

To register for a FREE ticket
scan this QR code or visit
eventbrite.com and search :

smartphone free childhood talk




